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“Develop a passion for learning. If you do, you will never cease to grow”- Anthony J.D Angelo 

Dear Parents 

                           Greetings and well wishes from Darshan Academy, Delhi 

 

We are thrilled to extend a warm welcome to your family as you join our school community. The 

beginning of your child's educational journey marks an exciting time filled with promise and discovery. It 

is our utmost priority to ensure that this transition is not only smooth but also filled with positivity, 

fulfillment and happiness. 

 

At Darshan Academy, we cherish the belief that each child is a unique individual, with the variety of 

talents and learning needs. We deeply understand the pivotal role that high-quality education plays in the 

formative years of a child. Our mission is to not only cultivate the intellect but also to nurture the character, 

individuality, holistic development of our students and encompassing their mind, will, and soul power. 

 

With this in mind, we cordially invite you to an important 'Parent Orientation Meeting' scheduled on 

Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 10:00 a.m in the school premises This meeting holds significant 

importance as it provides an invaluable opportunity for you to get acquainted with our school environment 

and facilitate a seamless transition from home to school. 

 

Your presence at this meeting is highly encouraged, as it will enable you to gain insights into our school 

ethos, curriculum, facilities, and educational philosophy.  

 

We request  you  be on time  to make the most of this informative session. The books will be available on 

the day of orientation program. 

 

Kindly try to avoid bringing your child along with you on the Orientation Day 
 

We eagerly anticipate the pleasure of welcoming you to our school and embarking on this wonderful 

journey of learning and growth together. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

(Ms Mamta Sabharwal) 

Head of the School 
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